
Hello   everyone  
 
All   hot   lunch   orders   for   April   have   been   cancelled.   Anyone   who   placed   and   paid   for   an   order   has  
received   a   credit   onto   their   munch-a-lunch   account.   You   can   log   in   to   your   account   to   view   the  
credit.  
 
This   credit   will   automatically   apply   to   your   next   order   when   hot   lunches   resume.   
 
It   will   not   be   lost    even   in   the   extreme   case   of   school   not   resuming   until   next   year.    
 
We   prefer   that,   if   you   are   able,   you   utilize   the   credit.   
 
If   you   require   a   refund   please   email   us   at   latimerlunch@gmail.com   with   your   mailing   address  
and   student(s)   name   and   division.  
 
Refunds   must   be   issued   by   cheque   from   our   PAC   treasurer   so   may   take   some   time   to   process  
and   distribute.  
 
 
Thank   you,   
 
Loren   and   Colleen   
 
latimerlunch@gmail.com  
 


